
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

EXECUTIVE 
 

4th March 2013 
 

The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to 
Information) (England) Regulations 2012 

 
Notice of Intention to Conduct Business in Private 

 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with Regulation 5 of the Local Authorities (Executive 
Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012 that the 
following items are likely to be considered in private: 
 

 
CCTV TENDERS  

 
The reason that the above item is likely to be considered in private is that it may involve 
the disclosure of information relating to the financial or business affairs of any particular 
person (including the authority holding that information). 
 
 

TENDER EVALUATION OUTCOME – LEGIONELLA MONITORING SERVICES 
 

The reason that the above item is likely to be considered in private is that it may involve 
the disclosure of information relating to the financial or business affairs of any particular 
person (including the authority holding that information). 

 
 

TENDER EVALUATION OUTCOME –  
WOBURN HOUSE EXTERNAL WALL INSULATION 

 
The reason that the above item is likely to be considered in private is that it may involve 
the disclosure of information relating to the financial or business affairs of any particular 
person (including the authority holding that information). 

 
 

TENDER EVALUATION OUTCOME –  
PLEASLEY VALE MILLS CLEANING CONTRACT 

 
The reason that the above item is likely to be considered in private is that it may involve 
the disclosure of information relating to the financial or business affairs of any particular 
person (including the authority holding that information). 
 
 
 



  

 
ARREARS IRRECOVERABLE ITEMS OVER £1,000 

 
The reason that the above item is likely to be considered in private is that it may involve 
the disclosure of information relating to the financial or business affairs of any particular 
person (including the Authority holding that information). 
 
 

CAR PARK AT ELMTON ROAD CRESWELL 
 

The reason that the above item is likely to be considered in private is that it may involve 
the disclosure of information relating to the financial or business affairs of any particular 
person (including the Authority holding that information). 

 
 

The Council has received no representations requesting that these items be considered in 
public. 

 
 

W. Lumley BSc, FCCA,  
         Chief Executive Officer 
         22nd February 2013 


